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May 16,2023
Armando Alvarez Gonzalez - Grand Chancellor
Gran Logia del Estado "Andres Quintana Roo"
Av. Francisco | Madero #234, Or. de Chetumal
Quintana Roo, Mexico

Dear Brother Grand Chancellor,

Fraternal greetings from the Grand Lodge of Minnesota!

The Grand Lodge of Minnesota met in its 170th Annual Communication April 14-15,
2023. At that communication, one of the items of business to come before the Grand
Lodge was the request for recognition from your Grand Lodge.

I am pleased to report the vote on your request for recognition was favorable and we now
consider the Gran Logia del Estado "Andres Quintana Roo" be a sister jurisdiction of the
Grand Lodge of Ancient Free and Accepted Masons of Minnesota.

We look forward to a long and friendly fraternal relationship with the Gran Logia del
Estado "Andres Quintana Roo".

Keith Reierson




